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Iberdrola Renewables appreciates the opportunity to further comment on the CAISO’s 2015 
Stakeholder Initiatives Catalog. Iberdrola very much appreciates the CAISO adding the “Multiple 
Resource IDs per Generation Meter” initiative to the catalog as we believe wind dispatchability will 
help to better optimize the CAISO market operation. Iberdrola believes this initiative’s 
contribution to grid reliability is potentially much greater than the score of “3” that it has been 
assigned and encourages the CAISO to increase this score to more appropriately reflect the 
improvement wind dispatchability can contribute. Iberdrola also believes this initiative may 
achieve a higher score on “Desired by Stakeholders” if more stakeholders were made aware of 
this initiative (most stakeholders are likely to support initiatives that improve the ability for 
intermittent resources to respond to price signals and improve grid optimization). Iberdrola 
looks forward to working with the CAISO to successfully implement this initiative and, again, 
appreciates the CAISO’s consideration of this important effort. 
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